
































































































































































































































































































































TOWN OF WELLFLEET 
300 MAIN STREET WELLFLEET MASSACHUSETTS 02667 

Tel (508) 349-0300 www.wellfleet-ma.gov  

 
 
 

Massachusetts Broadband Institute (MBI) 
Massachusetts Technology Collaborative 
75 North Drive 
Westborough, MA 01581 
 
 
December 5, 2023 
 
 
Dear MBI,  

Wellfleet submits this letter of support in conjunction with Verizon's application to the Massachusetts 
Broadband Institute for the Broadband Infrastructure Gap Networks Grant Program. We are pleased 
that Verizon plans to expand their fiber optic network and facilitate broadband for unserved and 
underserved residents and businesses in Wellfleet.   

Access to broadband is critical to full participation in a global digital economy including working from 
home, connecting with loved ones, finding employment, educating children remotely, and accessing 
critical telehealth services. In response to these needs in Wellfleet, Verizon will deploy their fiber 
network to Wellfleet locations that either lack or have inadequate broadband service, with a particular 
focus on Gateway Municipalities and Qualified Census Tract locations consistent with the Program’s 
objectives. Wellfleet residents will benefit from an increased range of speed of service without which 
can thwart economic development, educational achievement, telemedicine advancement, and other 
critical needs that Massachusetts prioritizes for its citizens.  

In order to provide broadband access to those residents that need it the most, Wellfleet supports 
Verizon's effort to obtain funding to further their plan to provide high-speed broadband service in our 
community. We view this as an opportunity to improve the quality of life in these communities that 
are so dependent upon having a reliable, quality broadband infrastructure to keep their residents 
connected for years to come.  

If you have any further questions or concerns related to this letter, please feel free to contact:  

(Richard Waldo, Town Administrator; 300 Main Street Wellfleet; richard.waldo@wellfleet-
ma.gov) 

Sincerely, 

http://www.wellfleet-ma.gov/


 
 
 
 

 
 








































